
 

From: Greg Wright <greg@kwru.com> 
Subject: RE: Rehab of WWTP tanks 
Date: May 19, 2017 at 11:50:37 AM EDT 
To: 'Ed Castle' <edrcastle@me.com> 
 

Ed, 
 
In March and April of 2016 we hauled 36,400 gallons @ $0.28/ 
gallon. 
 
We didn't haul liquid again until Jan of 2017, also the price went 
up to $0.30/gallon. 
 
Jan 2017 = 61,500 gals 
Feb = 53,000 gals 
March = 106,000 gals 
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